
Thursday, 06/11/2024

 

T. +44 7727 178626

E. Z@iLampAfrica.com

iLamp Africa

34D Main Motor Road, Congocross, Freetown, Sierra Leone

Africa

Dear Hon Jallahqueena,

It is with deep pride that myself, Edward Fitzpatrick and Joseph Goba had the opportunity to E-meet you 

and the Trade Advisor Mr. Sandy.

As discussed and agreed, the way forward is for us to have the following:

• Draft MOU

• Location for the pilot 

• Data on any development plans for street light replacement and new sites. Municipal development 

such as hospitals, airports, commercial /housing developments.

After we receive the above, we will then incorporate the information in the paperwork and get an 

agreement for the next stage. 

We are looking forward to working with you and the Government of Liberia to help build sustainable energy 

and employment opportunities to your beloved country.

Once more, thank you very much and hope to hear from you soon. 

BW

Z.Goba

CEO ILamp Africa 

1548 The Queensway

Etobicoke, ON 

M8Z 1TZ, Canada 


